
 

 

 

September 3, 2019 
 
Dear Valued Supplier,  
 
We are committed to keeping you informed of our merger activities and want to share an important 
milestone with you. Effective September 1, 2019, we moved the assets of Nexeo Solutions LLC into Univar 
USA Inc., and this important transition is now reflected in our new name, Univar Solutions USA Inc. (Univar 
Solutions).   
 
In addition to changing our name, we are planning the integration of our business systems in geographic 
waves, moving west to east, through the end of 2020. Our Pacific Northwest region, which includes 
locations in Washington, Oregon, Alaska, and Idaho, is the first wave affected by our systems migration. 
 
Beginning mid-October, we will transact with suppliers that have operations in the Pacific Northwest out of 
the integrated business system. Prior to the system implementation date, impacted suppliers will be 
advised of changes in detail. 
 
As a valued supplier to Univar Solutions, we hope this does not cause any challenges for you and your 
teams. The support of our supplier partners is invaluable during our integration, and we truly appreciate 
your attention and understanding as we work through this transition. Streamlining our systems will improve 
our ability to innovate and grow as an extension of your brand.  
 
We always value your feedback and questions, so please do not hesitate to reach out to your contacts or 
our centralized mailbox VendorIntegrationQuestions@UnivarSolutions.com and feel free to visit our 
website at www.univarsolutions.com/integration for information and updates. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Mark Fisher 
President, Univar Solutions USA Inc. 
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